
July 17, 2020

Hello Families, Residents and Friends,  

Today was test day with the National Guard. We thank them for their service.  

Honestly, the staff, and I, really don’t like the deep nasal swabbing, but for each other and those in 
our care, we did it. And it is the most accurate testing. 

We tested 43 residents and 74 staff members. We expect results by fax, early next week they told 
us. I will update you with our results. 

Please Remember to call Rachel for a Gazebo visit. Remember they are weather dependent as 
well. Call for our Google Duo visits too.   

We still cannot open our doors to inside visits.  We need the numbers in the Manchester area to 
still improve. We must maintain our cautious approach to protect those in our care. 

Stay safe, Wear a mask, Social distance and wash your hands.  Let’s continue to do our part! 

Have a great weekend. Stay cool.

Kindly, 

Luanne Rogers 
Administrator

St. Teresa Rehabilitation and Nursing Center
Bishop Primeau Senior Living Community
519 Bridge Street
Manchester, NH 03104
T: 603-668-2373
F: 603-668-0059
stteresarehabcenter.org


